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Town of Elon amends their Emergency Declaration. 
 
Elon, NC (May 22, 2020) - Effective Friday, May 22, 2020 at 5 pm, Phase 2 of the State’s 
reopening plan goes into effect. Phase 2 continues to limit indoor gatherings to 10 people, 
except where there are different specific limits for defined uses, such as restaurants, retail 
facilities, etc. In addition, the Governor’s Order limits outdoor gatherings to 25 people.  
 
Based on the Emergency Declaration enacted by the Mayor of the Town of Elon on March 20, 
the following rules will apply within the limits of the Town of Elon: 
 
Indoor gatherings, other than those identified in the Governor’s Executive Order #141 shall be 
limited to 10 persons; Outdoor gatherings shall be limited to 25, in accordance with the 
Governor’s Executive Order #141. 
 
The Town of Elon reserves the right to adjust these limits as deemed necessary following a 
review of compliance. While we continue to fight the COVID-19 virus, we urge all residents to 
continue to wait 6 feet from others, wear a face covering, and wash your hands regularly.  
 
Questions regarding this policy can be directed to Richard Roedner, Town Manager, at 336-584-
3601, or via email at rroender@elon.gov. 
 
 

### 
 

Our Mission 
The Town of Elon supports a vibrant and connected community life by investing in and 

enabling a remarkable quality of life for all residents. 
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